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Dear Tipton Families, 

Welcome to the start of the 2020-2021 school year at Tipton 

Elementary School!  

Governor Newsom has mandated that all school districts within 

the Covid 19 monitoring list open under the distance learning 

model of instruction. Tipton Elementary School is on that list. As 

a result our students and families can expect the following: 

● Fall 2020 Distance Learning will be very different than it 

was in the Spring. 

● Traditional grading will resume. 

● Students will check-in with teachers daily.  

● Attendance will be taken for both live interaction and 

independent student work time. 

● Meals will be available for pick up at the school site 

(schedule to follow) 

● Students will participate in a modified school day. 
 
 

Grade Daily Schedule Lunch 

TK-K 8:10-12:00 11:00-11:30 

First, Second, Third 8:10-12:50 First Grade- 11:15-11:45 
Second & Third- 11:40-12:10 

Fourth, Fifth 8:10-1:10 11:40-12:10 

Sixth, Seventh, Eighth 8:10-1:10 11:50-12:20 

 
 

While we are beginning the school year with an online format, our 

goal is to reopen our school in phases.  The next proposed phase 

would move to opening schools in a blended format. We 
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understand that this learning and teaching model is a new 

experience for teachers, students and families. We will continue 

to support in any way we possibly can: 

● Computer devices will be distributed (schedule to follow) 

● Hot spots for families who are in need of internet access 

will be distributed the the families who expressed a need 

(schedule to follow) 

● Materials will be distributed on August 11th. Only parents 

will be allowed on campus. Masks are required and 

temperatures will be taken.  Please follow the schedule 

based on the first letter of your student’s last name. See 

schedule below: 

 
 

We are committed to providing our students an excellent online 

learning experience. Again, more details to come via our website 

in the following week(s).  

 

Please help us do the work necessary to slow the spread of Covid 

19! We want our students back on campus as soon as possible. 
 

 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Solian 

Principal, Tipton Elementary School  
 


